


Dear Neighboring Property Owner: 
 

Douglas Ballinger has applied to the City Council for Special Use Permit Approval for 
property located at 305 Main Street to convert an existing one-story building into a wine and 
tapas bar with a new storefront and rear patio.  A copy of their proposal is available for 
inspection at the Municipal Center, One Municipal Plaza, Beacon, New York during regular 
business hours (Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.)   
 
Plans are also available online at http://www.cityofbeacon.org/Government/novusagenda.htm  
To find the plans, please click on the Planning Board agenda from August 13, 2019. 
 

http://www.cityofbeacon.org/Government/novusagenda.htm













